
NBHS Freshman Orientation is
Monday, August 22 at 9 a.m.
New Bedford High School freshman orientation will be held at 9
a.m. on Monday, August 22, 2016. Registration begins at 8:30
a.m.

Soon-to-be-Whalers should report to the auditorium entrance at
NBHS, 230 Hathaway Boulevard. A cookout for all new freshmen
will be held at 11:30 a.m. following orientation.

“We  are  looking  forward  to  another  school  year  and  to
welcoming  our  newest  Whalers,  the  class  of  2020,  to  New
Bedford  High  School,”  said  Headmaster  Bernadette  Coelho.
“Freshmen orientation will give incoming 9th graders a chance
to tour the school, get answers to important questions, and
learn  more  about  the  opportunities  at  NBHS  such  as  our
Division I athletics, nationally accredited career academies,
Advanced Placement and honors courses, and our award-winning
music, visual and performing arts departments.”

For more information, contact Ms. Joyce Paulo, Principal of
Grades  9  &  10,  at  508-997-4511  ext.  2342  or
jpaulo@newbedfordschools.org.
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